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6th December 2022  

Staffing Update – January 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers of children in Bevan Class,  

As you already know, Ms Sangani is leaving us at Christmas to begin her maternity leave. As the children are 

already aware, Mrs Sheppard will be teaching Bevan Class from Christmas, ably supported by Mrs Kendall.  

Having taught the children throughout the Autumn term at least once a week, Mrs Sheppard knows the 

children well and both Mrs Sheppard and Ms Sangani have been working hard to support an effective 

transition.   

There will be a Year 6 letter coming home before the end of the week, to explain fully what will happen in the 

year group regarding additional interventions that had Mrs Sheppard had previously been delivering.  

Yours sincerely  

 

 

Mrs Kelly Scott  

Headteacher  
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